                                                                                                          Judy Tierney

                                                                                                           46 Oleander Street

                                                                                                          Holloways Beach

                                                                                                          August 2005.

Dear Bishop Foley,

Jim has asked me to write to you expressing his gratitude for your support of the gym, and what he has been attempting to achieve.  Recently the State President told me that the Society CEO had repeated to him the scandalous accusation that he (Jim) had king hit a young person. 

This of course is totally untrue and Jim has taken legal advice. 

As a licensed boxing trainer this could have dire repercussions for him. 

However, as a result of this Jim has been banned from the gym in effect guilty until proven innocent. 

According to many Doctors, access to the gym and the subsequent support has decreased the rate of re hospitalising for many mental health persons. 

The main objection expressed by Jim, Tony a former instructor and the present instructors is the Society’s direction to give fraudulent numbers of indigenous attendees in the hope of securing grants. 

There are 4 signed, sealed Statutory Declarations attesting to these directions if required. 

These lies would eventually come to light and be embarrassing to both the Catholic Church and the Society.  

On Jim’s advice those who have been directed to do this have refused.  The Society had paid a man (Paul Hogan), to travel to Cairns and do an assessment on the viability of the gym. 

Mr Hogan told me that boxing was not a particularly good image for the Society and the Church. 

Jim because of his past experience knows many Catholic and Anglican Priests support, encourage, and some actually take part in boxing. 

I have included several articles about these men some of whom I’m sure you know. 

You know the work Francine and Jim put into the introduction of the Anti-Rape classes with the students of St Monica’s.                                  

I have an appointment with Helga to try to continue these classes. 

The gym concept is a direct result of such help being offered to Jim when he was a youth.  

Jim grew up in the war torn dock area of Liverpool, which was extensively bombed.  

A Priest of St. James’s parish made an area belonging to the church available for a gym to continue work with the local youth. 

Jim firmly believes that had he not accepted this offer he would surely have ended up involved in crime as so many of his generation did.

Since I began this letter Jim has received word that he can return to the gym. 

As you will appreciate, Jim feels spiritually, mentally and emotionally devastated by the behaviour of senior Society staff members. 

He has not at this time returned to his role as the professional trainer, (our phone is running hot requesting he does), but out of his great respect of you, he says he will return if he has your physical blessing of himself. 

Jim tells me even though he comes from the very Irish Catholic Liverpool he has never even seen a Bishop let alone been introduced to one. 

Yours truly

Judy Tierney

From: "Mary Triant" <accountant1@glenwoodhomes.com.au>
To: jjls@bigpond.com
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2006 9:20 AM
Subject: FW: Special Consideration for FRA106


JIMMY, 

Could you please forward email my lodgement to the ATO or Workplace Health & Safety about the threat letter I received from CEO St Vincent de Paul Peter Maher. 
I am currently in a position of potentially not being able to sit for my exam. 
Apart from a six month delay or so in completing my course, this will also have a repayment of $1000 to repeat the subject. 

Thanks, 
Mary
-----------------------------------
-----Original Message-----
From: Sesha Rajaratne [mailto:sesha@icaa.org.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 1 June 2006 8:35 AM
To: Mary Triant
Subject: Special Consideration for FRA106

We are sorry to hear of the circumstances outlined in your letter regarding your performance in the                    2006 FRA module.
Unfortunately we are unable to accept your request for special consideration at this time as you have not provided documentation to support your application.                                                                                                  The Special Consideration Sub-Committee has clearly indicated that it will not review unsupported applications. 

To have your special consideration accepted please supply supporting documents within one week                    of receipt of this email.
If you have any questions regarding the type of documentation required please contact either your local Chartered Accountant Program co-ordinator 
or Sesha Rajaratne (02 9290 5527)                                                                                                             

or Aileen West (02 9290 5636)

Regards

The Assessments Team
CA Program and Admissions 
The Institute of Chartered Accountants in Australia 
Level 14, 37 York Street Sydney NSW 2000 
ph. +61 2 9290 5731
fax. +61 2 9262 3241
email. assessmarking@icaa.org.au
www.icaa.org.au 

Chartered Accountants
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------                                  

 Vinnies' Catholic bias put on trial
Michael McKenna
09apr07

THE ruling Catholic leadership of the St Vincent de Paul Society faces trial over alleged religious discrimination after telling one of its leaders to convert or resign as an office-holder.

The welfare organisation, founded in Paris in 1833, may be forced to change its constitution in Australia because of the looming case in Queensland's Anti-Discrimination Tribunal, brought by former volunteer and local area president Linda Walsh, a Presbyterian. 
Ms Walsh was a leading light in the organisation for more than six years, working full-time - as one of the 5000 non-Catholics in the society's 8000-strong volunteer force in Queensland - with refugees and migrants, and holding the elected position of president of three local conferences, or area groups, in Brisbane. 

But in 2004, despite being previously open about her religious status, the State Council of the society allegedly informed her that her "non-Catholic" status had become a "point of contention for some members" of the organisation. 

Ms Walsh said she was then advised she had three options: to become a Catholic, resign her elected position and remain with the society only as a member, or leave the society. 

She has not worked with the organisation since. Instead, the mother of four launched legal action against the society, seeking financial damages for pain and suffering, and changes to the worldwide constitution banning non-Catholics from leadership positions except in extreme cases. 

The society last week lost its bid to have the action thrown out on the grounds it was "frivolous and trivial" and that the ban is exempt from Australia's anti-discrimination laws because it constituted a "genuine occupational requirement". 

In its plea to the Anti-Discrimination Tribunal, the society said a worldwide review of its constitution in 2003 had stated that the "Catholic beliefs and ethos" of the organisation must be preserved. 

The society's state president, John Campbell, said the organisation welcomed volunteers and staff from "all walks of life" and that assistance was provided to anyone in need. 

"But presidents, vice-presidents and spiritual advisers must be Catholic to maintain the ethos of the society," he said. 

"The society is an international Catholic organisation that consists of many people who volunteer their time to do good works. 
Some do this to deepen their Catholic faith in a practical way, while others simply want to make a real difference in their community." 

Ms Walsh's solicitor, Rob Stevenson of Nathan Lawyers, said there was no reason why his client should be excluded from leadership positions with St Vincent de Paul. 

"She was working full-time for the society, doing good work and holding significant positions," he said. 

"It was no secret she was not a Catholic - she had made it known when she began volunteering and before she was elected to these positions and no one objected."

CAN YOU BELIEVE THESE THIEVING LYING CREW THIS JOHN CAMPBELL WAS AT MY HOME ONCE AND I ASKED HIM WHY HE WAS SO HOLY – HE REPLIED IF I WAS NOT DOING THIS I WOULD NEED A CAR PAY FOR PETROL AND BE ON THE PISS ALL THE TIME HE LIKE ALL THIS BULLYS AND THIEVES HAVE SHORT MEMORIES AS IN THEIR COMPANY I SET THEM UP AND THEY ALWAYS FELL FOR IT TRYING TO BE MACHO - HO HO HO JIM TIERNEY 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------

STRESS: Volunteer Linda Walsh

Damages claims against Vinnies

 A WOMAN who says the St Vincent de Paul Society discriminated against her because she was not Catholic is seeking damages for stress and humiliation.

Linda Walsh volunteered with the Catholic lay society for 6 ½ years and was voted into important positions, including president of several conferences.

In her claim before the Anti-Discrimination Commission, the Brisbane woman, 51, says that in most of that time it was not an issue that she was not a Catholic. ​

But in January 2004 she was told that her being a non-Catholic had become a contention. 

She was given three choices – become a Catholic, resign her conference president’s position and remain a member or leave the society.

She is claiming dis-crimination on the basis of religious belief and activity and has won the first round in her case.

Last month, the Anti-Discrimination Tri-bunal rejected an application by the Queensland branch of the society to have the case thrown out. It will now get go to a tribunal hearing.

                                                                                                                -KAY DIBBEN

 

